
Council Notes April 7, 2010 
 
At Council’s request, Ken Engele a development specialist from Sage Hill Community 
Futures attended our meeting. Ken will be outlining and facilitating a process to develop 
a theme for our Village. 
 
The foreman reported that Insituform, the company we hired to line three blocks of 
failing sewer line, is in the process of completing the project. Canada Post has been out to 
mark the locations of the new postal box locations and we are waiting for the OK from 
Ottawa to start the project. Location maps are available for viewing at the Village office. 
The lagoon project has resumed for the summer and the engineered drawings for 
replacement rafters for the Village Hall should be here shortly. We will be able to replace 
the rafters from the inside and plan to have it done before the first booking in May. 
 
Council reviewed the five year capital plan and will be spending more time on it.  
 
Councilor Zemlak and Mayor Upshall attended an economic development presentation 
hosted by Sage Hill Community Futures in Bruno, SK. The presentation was led by Peter 
Kenyon, a world wide economic development specialist based in Australia.  


